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Circular 0179 

 

                                                     23 November 2021 

 

PETITION FOR SPEED HUMPS 
          
Dear Resident,  
 
Many of our residents have observed or may even have experienced a near miss by vehicles 
speeding through the 4-way stop at the intersection of Frederick and Pine Roads. Our Estate has 
joined a recently formed association of estates (the Frederick Road Association) whose objectives 
have been set to benefit our residents in terms of security, safety, maintenance etc. along 
Frederick and Pine Roads. 
 
At a recent meeting of the various participating estates, it was decided to address this safety issue 
by applying for speed humps to be installed on Pine Road on each side of the intersection. The 
procedure involves the submission of petitions from the members of public who support this 
initiative. Hence, we will be approaching our residents to indicate your support for this initiative, 
by signature of an appropriate petition form. 
 
A further speed hump midway along Frederick Road will also be considered. 
 
We will collect signatures at reception on a petition form by 10 December 2021.  
 
We trust you will support us in our endeavors to improve your safety.  Feel free to sign this form 
with Tshwanelo when next you visit the Life Style Centre. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


